
   Minutes of the Cando City Council Special Meeting 
 
The Cando City Council met on Friday, May 2, at the City of Cando Library. Councilors Miller, Bjornstad, and Halverson 
were present, with Mayor Bjornstad presiding. Councilors Klingenberg, Olson, and Scott was absent. This Special Meeting 
was for the council members to discuss and approve Auditing Services that are needed for the financials for the 4th Avenue 
Water Main Project. 
 

Mayor Bjornstad called the meeting to order at 6:03 p.m. The auditor explained to the council members that the financials 
that were being reviewed by the State Auditors and Public Finance Authority for the Water Main Replacement Project 
required a more in-depth look to keep the project moving forward. A motion was made by Councilor Halverson and 
seconded by Councilor Miller to approve the Auditing Services that are needed for the financials to keep the 4th Avenue 
Water Main Replacement Project moving forward. All voted aye and the motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 
6:20 p.m. 
 
Kathy Rance  
Recorder  
 
 

 
 
 

 


